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18th March 2025 

Deputy Willie O’Dea, 
Dàil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 

PQ 8903/25 

Dear Deputy O’Dea, 

I refer to your correspondence dated 24th February 2025. 

The post for consultant ophthalmologist with special interest in paediatrics was advertised on 17th February 2025 
and is due to close on the 17th March 2025.  The competition will commence thereafter. 

I trust this clarifies the position. Please contact me if you have any further queries. 

Kind Regards, 

_________________ 
IAN CARTER 
CEO Mid West Acute and Older People Services 
HSE Mid West  
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